Dumped Toys, July 20, 2023:

Reported by our neighbors on July 20, 2023, at the entrance to our walking trail off White Oak Springs
Dr across the mailbox. The homeowner who reported and sees the items behind his property, said that
when he went back there to remove them, they were gone, but this was after the Sheriff had walked
down to investigate “hidden” items behind the fence that runs along White Oak Gardens Dr.

As an HOA Community, we need to keep everything tidy and clean as to not promote trash dumping.

If you are unsure of what to do when seeing something like this, please take some pictures to send to
the HOA Board, and immediately contact a board member to request that it be removed. If the items
appear suspicious or dangerous, do not hesitate to report this to the non-emergency Sheriff's number so
that there is a police report on record (713-221-6000, option #1).

If anyone has any information on this report or any questions regarding this, please email the HOA
Board at WOSHOABoard@gmail.com and we will response within 48 hours.




